
 

 

 

11th August, 2025  
 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, P J Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 
Scrip Code: 500199 
 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: IGPL 

 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements), Regulations 2015 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is with reference to our letter dated 13th December, 2023 and 13th February, 2024 whereby 
we had communicated about the incorporation of wholly owned subsidiary viz. IGPL Energy 
Limited with Jebel Ali Free Zone, Dubai and setting-up of plasticizer plant respectively.  
 
The Board of Directors at their meeting held today have decided to: 
 

1. Liquidate IGPL Energy Limited since no business has commenced and 
2. Extend the timeline for the completion of plasticizer plant to December 2025. 

 
The meeting commenced at 3.30 p.m. and concluded at 4.30 p.m.  
 
Kindly take note of the same. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For I G Petrochemicals Limited 
 
   
Sudhir R Singh 
Company Secretary 
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